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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information 

to both our school and Little Lizards parents 
Welcome 

A very warm welcome to Finley, Jake, Ruby, Rudy, 

Elowyn, Annabelle, Florence, Jago, Jago, Noah & Kaan 

who have joined Miss Beirne and Miss Holden in 

Seagulls class this week. Welcome also to Sonny, Jay, 

Freddie, Tallulah and Evie who have joined us this term 

too. We hope you will enjoy every minute with us. 

Little Lizards are pleased to have Oskar, Stanley, Ella, 

Paige, Clare, Poppy and Oscar join them this term too. 

Welcome everyone!  

  

After School Clubs 

All of our clubs will begin from Monday 16th September and will be as follows: 

Monday – Netball - Years 3-6 with Miss Wells 

Tuesday- Yoga – Years 1 & 2 with Miss Holden 

Wednesday – Football – Years 1 – 6 with Jamie and Dan (Please note £2 per session)  

Thursday – Tag/Touch Rugby – Year 3-6 with Ted Heaton 

 

A letter has been sent home with more information. Please sign and return the slip as soon as possible 

so that the registers can be compiled.  Please note that our football club is run by Jamie Thompson, 

which is why there is a charge and we have already had to pay for this. Football will run for 11 

sessions during the autumn term and is payable in advance please. Mrs Tattersall would be grateful if 

this could be paid in full rather than weekly. The cost for this term would be £22.00 or £2.00 per 

week. Please note that children will not be able to take part until payment has been made. Thank you 

for your understanding.  

 

With the exception of Football club, all of our clubs are run by volunteers and we expect the children 

to attend the ones they have signed up for every week. Could we politely ask that if your child will not 

be attending one of the clubs on a particular week, they let the club leader or Lyndsay Bray know. 

 



                                                     

 

Cross Country League 

The first Cross Country race took place Tuesday afternoon. Well done to the 

children who ran and represented Landewednack. Thank you to Miss Wells and 

to everyone who supported the children. The next race takes place on Tuesday 

1st October at Helston Community College from 4pm. This race will also include 

our younger children with an infant fun run too.  
 

Touch Rugby League 

The first round of Touch Rugby matches will take place on Tuesday 17th September at 

Helston School – South Site from 3.45pm.  Letters have gone home with those 

children taking part.  

 

School Individual & Class Photographs 

Jo Buckley will be here on Monday 23rd September to take the children’s individual 

and class photographs. If your child does not usually attend Little Lizards on this 

day and you would them to have their photograph taken, please see June in the 

Nursery.   

 

Razorbills Swimming  

Children in Razorbills class will begin their swimming sessions on 

Monday 16th September. Mr Allt will accompany the children each 

week and Miss Kennedy will teach in Choughs class. Please ensure 

that all necessary consent forms and payments have been received on 

Monday morning at the very latest.   

 

Nasal Flu Immunisations  

Kernow Health will be in school on Thursday 10th October to administer the Nasal Flu vaccinations to 

those children whose parents have completed the online registration form. An email with a link to the 

Kernow Health site was sent out to all parents at the start of the week. Please be aware that no 

paper copies of this letter are being sent out and registration is online only.  

 

Little Piskies Toddler Club 

The Little Piskies Toddler Group continues on a Friday morning in the 

school hall from 10 – 11.30am. All babies, toddlers and their grownups 

are welcome.  

 

School Councillors 

Congratulations to our newly elected School Councillors.  

Seagulls – To be announced next week 

Choughs –  To be announced next week 

Razorbills – Year 4 – Ruby & Year 5 – Ryan W  

Kittiwakes – Year 6 – Lily & Luke N  

 

Key Stage 1 Multi Skills 

Children in Year 2 will be attending a Multi Skills Sports Session at Mullion School on Wednesday 18th 

September. Please sign and return all acknowledgement slips as soon as possible.  



                                                     

 

Healthy Snack 

Children in Years 3-6 are welcome to bring in a piece of fruit or a heathy snack to 

enjoy at break time each day. Children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 will continue to be 

given fruit which is provided free.  

 

Mullion School Open Days – Year 6 

There are two Open Day sessions at Mullion School 

on Tuesday 17th & 24th September and information 

has already been sent out to the parents of our 

Year 6 children who are transferring to secondary school in September 2020. If your child will be 

attending one of these sessions, please inform Lyndsay Bray as to your chosen date so our registers 

can be adjusted accordingly.  

 

PE Kit 

Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school EVERY DAY in a bag with all of its 

contents clearly labelled with your child’s name.  

 

Long Hair 

If your child has long hair please could we ask that it be tied back when coming to school and Little 

Lizards each day. 

 

Book Bags 

Please could we ask that book bag decorations are limited to one per bag. Anything attached to the 

book bag is getting tangled and also makes the bag very bulky for us to store in our boxes!  

  

Ordering School Uniform 

Please click on the link to set up an account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

 

Autumn Term 2019 

Tuesday 17th September – Touch Rugby League – Helston School, South Site from 4pm 

Friday 20th September – Jeans for Genes Day 

Monday 23rd September – School Individual & Class Photographs from 8.30am  

Thursday 26th September – Governors Meeting 4.30pm 

Tuesday 1st October – Cross Country & Infant Fun Run – Helston Community College from 4pm 

Thursday 10th October – Nasal Flu Immunisations – Reception to Year 6  

Tuesday 15th October – Cross Country – Porthleven School from 4pm 

Tuesday 29th October – Cross Country – Mullion School from 4pm 

Monday 28th October – INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Tuesday 19th November – RESERVE Cross Country date 

Friday 6th December 2019 – Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire - Our choir will be in attendance 

 

 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                     

 

Spring Term 2020 

Monday 24th February 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Tuesday 24th March – Cross Country – Helston Community College from 4pm 
 

Summer Term 2020 

Tuesday 28th April 2020 – Cross Country – Mullion School from 4pm 

Tuesday 19th May - Cross Country Fun Run – Mullion School from 4pm 

Tuesday 21st July – Break Up for the Summer Holiday @1.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd July - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Thursday 23rd July - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

